
 

 

 

 

11th December 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers  

Year 8 Students 

Our Year 8 students have displayed tremendous resilience and maturity throughout their 

supported transition period at the Rockwood Annex.  We are immensely proud of how well 

they have maintained the Rockwood standards at all times, whilst based on the Nansen 

Academy site. 

In light of this, we are very pleased to inform you that Year 8 students will be relocated to the 

Rockwood Academy new building as of Monday 14th December 2020.  Consequently, when 

picking up or dropping your child off at school, you will need to use the new Rockwood 

Academy entrance on Naseby Road. 

We look forward to welcoming our Year 8 students back to the Rockwood Academy site, as we 

know they will enjoy joining their peers in Years 7, 9, 10 and 11. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms S Darr 
Headteacher 


